
CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF FISH AND WILDLIFE 
OFFICE OF SPILL PREVENTION AND RESPONSE 

NOTICE OF 15-DAY PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD 
FOR MODIFICATIONS TO TEXT OF PROPOSED REGULATIONS 

May 9, 2022 

Pursuant to the requirements of Government Code section 11346.8(c), and section 44 
of Title 1 of the California Code of Regulations, the Office of Spill Prevention and 
Response (OSPR) is providing this notice of changes made to the proposed regulation 
text of section 790.3 of Title 14, California Code of Regulations, pertaining to 
confidentiality provisions applicable to the subdivision as a whole. The original notice of 
proposed rulemaking was published in the California Regulatory Notice Register on 
February 4, 2022 (Register 2022, No. 5-Z; OAL Notice File No. Z-2022-0121-01). 

SUBMISSION OF WRITTEN COMMENTS 

OSPR will accept written comments regarding the proposed changes between, 
Tuesday, May 10, 2022 and Tuesday, May 24, 2022. All written comments must be 
submitted to OSPR no later than midnight (Pacific Standard Time) on Tuesday, 
May 24, 2022 by mail or e-mail as follows: 

Department of Fish and Wildlife 
Office of Spill Prevention and Response 
Attn: Christine Kluge 
P.O. Box 944209 
Sacramento, California 94244-2090 
E-mail: OSPRRegulations@wildlife.ca.gov 

All written, timely comments received by xxx that pertain to the illustrated changes will 
be reviewed and responded to by OSPR as part of the compilation of the rulemaking 
file. Please limit your comments to the modifications to the text. 
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